
The Vaudreuil-Dorion Treasure Hunt is back!  
Registration ends on September 8

Vaudreuil-Dorion, August 22, 2022 – The City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion will hold a Treasure Hunt on Sunday, 
September 11. Citizens wishing to give unwanted objects a second life are asked to place them at the 
curb starting at 8 a.m. Those interested in these treasures will be able to claim them at no cost on a 
first-come, first-served basis.

To participate, residents must sign up with the Environment Department before September 8 at environ-
nement@ville.vaudreuil-dorion.qc.ca or calling 450 455-3371, option 1. They will be asked to indicate 
their address and describe the objects they plan on offering: furniture, appliances, toys, dishes, cultural 
objects (music, literature, art), electronic devices, bathroom items, tools and materials or more. The 
addresses collected, along with the types of  objects available, will be posted on the City’s website on 
Friday, September 9. 

Please note that any items that have not been claimed must be picked up before 9 p.m. the night of  the 
event. Hazardous household waste as well as unprotected sharp or pointy items will not be accepted for 
this activity, which will take place rain or shine. 

The Treasure Hunt is in line with the 3RD principle (reduction at source, reuse, recycling and develop-
ment of  residual material), and makes it possible to increase the life of  objects, limit the production of  
new products and avoid the disposal of  perfectly functional items in landfills. 

For more information: 450 455-3371, option 1
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